Hello, this is Dirk Weeldreyer, Superintendent of Fennville Public Schools, reminding you that tomorrow is the day of our annual school election.  Polls will be open from 7 AM to 8 PM. 
There are two items are on this year’s ballot.  The first is the annual millage renewal on non-homestead and vacation property.
The second question is a sinking fund proposal that would be able to be used for the upkeep and maintenance of our buildings and site only.  This question asks for one-half mill for ten years on all district property—a rate that equates to approximately $25 per year or just over $2 per month for a home valued at $100,000.  For more information, please go to our website at www.fennville.org.
This is a very important election for the future of our district.  We ask that you please take time to stop and vote at your township or precinct office.
Thank you and have a great evening!

